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Monday 15th September 2025 
 
 

Year 6 SATs Information Meeting 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are holding an information session for parents/carers of Year 6 children.  At this meeting we 
will provide relevant information about the SATs taking place during Year 6.  It is important for all 
parents/carers to attend. 
 
The session will be held on Thursday 2nd October 2024 at 3:30pm. 

 
At the meeting, staff will share the SATs process and give you the opportunity to look at sample 
papers. Revision books will also be available to purchase to support your child’s learning in 
Maths, English and SPAG at the reduced price of £10.00 for a full pack. 

 
We strongly recommend you attend the SATs information meeting, so you are able to support your 
child.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Egbaran 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................................ 
 

Year 6 SATs Information Meeting – Thursday 2nd October 2025 
 
 
Name: …………………………………………………..   Class: …………………………. 

 

o I will be attending the meeting  
 

o I will not be able to attend 
                
 
Signed: ……………………………….................Parent/Carer       Date: …………………………... 
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